Five things you need to know
today

] Commonwealth Pool open for you today! — Moonwalk - [x]
Wildflowers in Prestonfield — Leith Walk — Drumbrae
Library Hub

Get along to the Royal Commonwealth Pool from today at 10. Our
photo by Thomas Haywood shows Olympic swimmer David Wilkie who
had the first swim yesterday after officially re-opening the
renovated facility. Over £37m has been spent on it. Tell us
what you think!
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The Moonwalk are looking for volunteers to help out. 1000
volunteers are needed to ensure The MoonWalk Edinburgh 2012
runs smoothly. Be part of this amazing event in which
thousands of women and men will power walk the streets of
Edinburgh at night wearing wonderfully decorated bras — and
with this year’s theme of ‘Midnight at the Oasis’ it promises
to be colourful to say the least!
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A new wildflower meadow will be planted this
morning in Prestonfield Park as a group of local primary
school children put in the first flowers in time for spring.

Over 600 wildflower plants will be planted in the meadow with
school children, council employees and volunteers from the
Prestonfield and Cameron House Gardening Group all getting
involved.
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Prestonfield and Cameron House Gardening Group was set up in
2003 to help improve the green spaces in the area. A small
group of keen volunteers carry out a variety of gardening
works in Prestonfield Park, Prestonfield War Memorial Grounds
and the general Prestonfield area.

Work has been ongoing to make improvements to Prestonfield
Park and a grant of £6,641 was awarded from WREN last year
with the City of Edinburgh Council funding a further £3,500
towards projects.

In the last few months a new picnic table, seats, flower tubs,
bird boxes and litter bins have been installed in the park.

It is hoped that new efforts in Prestonfield Park will help
secure the park its first Green Flag as it has been entered
into the award scheme for the very first time this year.

Sarah Burns, South Neighbourhood Manager for the City of
Edinburgh Council, said:- “The work in Prestonfield Park has
been a real joint effort between the local community,
volunteers and the Council. The park is now looking really
good following the recent works and we will be hoping for
Green Flag success in the summer.”
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Leith Neighbourhood Partnership are holding a meeting this
evening at 7p.m. at Lorne Primary School and will discuss,
among other things, the Vision for Leith Walk.
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At Drumbrae Library Hub tonight Aline Templeton makes an
appearance. Word Up tell us:-

“As the author of novels including Cradle to Grave, Lamb to
the Slaughter and Dead in the Water, Aline is one of the
stalwarts of Scottish crime writing — it’d be a crime to miss
out! Book your place
at reader.development@edinburgh.gov.ukor 0131 242 8100.

Drumbrae Library, Wednesday 21st March, 6.30pm”



mailto:readerdevelopment@edinburgh.gov.uk
http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/directory_record/5758/drumbrae_library_and_community_hub

